
Do not bring pork products from abroad 

African swine fever is not present in our country. 

 
National Service of Agrifood Health, Safety and Quality (Servicio Nacional 
de Sanidad, Inocuidad y Calidad Agroalimentaria): July 31, 2023. 

 
Tourists cannot enter pork, pork products and their derivatives, such as: 
ham, sausages, bacon, pork rinds, sweets with pork meat, raw pork meat, 

dried meat, smoked chops, pre-cooked sausages, pasta with pork meat, 
BBQ ribs, pork flour, pork lard, instant soup with pork, bacon tooth paste, 

salami, mortadella, sandwich with ham, sausage, etc., 

Especially if they originate from countries with African Swine Fever 

(ASF). 
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*As of January 7, 2022, Italy is generally considered as a country at risk 
for ASF, including the region of Sardinia. 



  
 

 

https://www.gob.mx/cms/uploads/attachment/file/771268/Se__un_viajero_responsable_ENG.pdf
https://www.gob.mx/cms/uploads/attachment/file/773061/Un_buen_cazador_ENG.pdf
https://www.gob.mx/senasica/documentos/material-de-difusion-232925

